
 

 
 

 

“Spring flowers are in blossom all over. The whole world's a choir - and singing!” 

Song of Solomon 2:12-13 

 

 

Happy Spring everyone! We made it through the long hard winter and are looking forward to 

warmer days and playing outside.  

 

 Here are some April updates: 

 

1. Our Easter Break has been extended by one day so that families can observe the total eclipse. We 

will not have school on Monday, April 8th. Classes will resume on Tuesday, April 9th. The teachers and 

staff of SASEAS Preschool wish you and your families a blessed and peaceful Easter.  

 

2. Now that warmer weather has arrived, we will be going outside for recess. If the temperature 

outside is cool, remember to send your child in a jacket. Please make sure your child’s outerwear is 

labeled with their name. 

 

3. Preschool Parent Teacher Conferences will take place on Thursday, April 25th, and Friday April 26th. 

Your preschool teacher will reach out with a sign up when we return from Easter break. Please 

remember that we will not have school on these days. 

 

4. Grandparents’ Day will be on Friday, May 3rd. All preschoolers will be invited to attend with their 

grandparents, even if they aren’t at school on Friday morning. Invitations will go home in April. 

 

5. Be on the lookout for an invitation to our Spring Teas, to be held on May 9th and 10th. Due to space 

limitations and overcrowding concerns we are asking that just one special friend of each child 

attend the Tea.  

 

6. With the end of the year fast approaching, please note that the last day of school for the 3-day 

classes will be on Wednesday, May 22nd, and the last day of classes for the 2-day and 5-day sessions 

will be on Thursday, May 23rd.  

 

7. Graduation for four-year and five-year-old class sessions will be held on Thursday, May 23rd in the 

school’s cafeteria. Mrs. Sheila and Mrs. Jenny’s classes will graduate at 5:30 pm, and Mrs. Kate and 

Mrs. Liz’s classes will graduate at 6:30 pm. More information about your child’s graduation will be 

coming home later in April. 

 

 


